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} Januiry 12, 1951. 
Mr. D. C, Porter, Mill Mannger, 
LongLac Pulp & Paper Compny, Ltd., 
Terrace Bry, Ontario, 

Dear Don: 

It is with regret tht I am unable to attend your 100 
Days Safety Party next Wednesdry. 

It is obvious thet every individu-l is interested in 
preventing injuries, A genuine feeling tht each person isa 
fellow-worker exists when e mill carries on with a minimum number 
of injuries. The teamwork shows n fincl score of "No One Hurt." 
Such 2 finel score is worthy of all efforts. 

The progr>m at your mill is now being recognized with 
Some of the better than avernge programs throughout the industry. 
I understend thet the gonl for 1951 is a frequency rate ot 4.5, 
This is » definite challenge! 

Good Luck -- Good Party -- Good Safety! 

Sincerely, 

(Signed) W. R. Kellet, 
Genernl Superintendent, 

Hawaiian iTame wrk Corporation, 

January 12, 1951. 
Mr. D, C. Porter, Mill Manger, 
LongL»c Pulp & Paper Company, 
Terrree Bry, Ontario. 

Decr Don: 

Diys, weeks and months without accidents are always 
pleasant for everyone and are mde possible only by the united 
efforts of all. Everyone recognizes that the reduction of injuries 
you m.de between 1949 and '50, both in numbers and severity, as 
well as completely preventing all sccidents for 100 drys is a grect 
accomplishment, ! 

I am sorry to miss your party next Wednesday as Im sure 
it will be a very enjoynble affair and an incentive to further 
effort. 

Plexse extend to everyone my i cae oa and sincere 
best wishes for continued success in safety, 

Yours truly, 

(Signed) Fred Seaborne, 
Chief Mill Man ger, 
Kimberly-Clark Corpor: tion.


